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Student Union News
The Student Union Executive

Since its reorganization last November, the UNB Student Union 
now has more elected officers to serve the students. The executive 
consists of a President and four Vice Presidents, each responsible 
for a specific subject area.

Each Vice President has aSmember commission and an assistant 
vice president to assist him.

If a student has a problem, he or she should not hesitate to con­
tact the appropriate member of the executive.

a)

Larry Fox 
President

VP Administration 
Larry R. Long

VP Finance 
Doug Burgess

VP Services 
Ron Spurles

VP Academic 
Mike Bennet0

rth)

budgets, finances, finan­
cial policies, and funding 
of the Student Union.

planning, administration, 
expansion and improve­
ment of student services 
offered, by the Student 
Union and its services 
wing. Campus Services, 
entertainment.

rules, 
policies, facilities and 
operations of the Student 
Union.
Chief Returning Officer 
(elections).
recognition of clubs and 
societies.

regulations,policy,academic 
grievances, educational 
planning, course and 
teacher evaluations, the 
University Senate, and 
public relations.

a) Recognized Clubs 
and Organizations

Each club is asked to send a list of all 
the members of its executive, in­
cluding phone numbers and ad­
dresses. In addition, each club is ask­
ed to send the latest version of it's 
constitution.
Long, VP Administration.

Submit info to Larry

Finance CommissionTutors wanted
The Finance Commission is looking for 
responsible persons to sit as members 
of the Finance Commission.

Members should have the desire to 
be an integral part of the Student 
Union and have direct influence 
the financial policy of the Union.

Qualifications should be either 
tensive financial experience and 
training

The UNB Student Union is compiling 
a list of students willing to tutor other 
university students and high school 
students.

The list will be given to persons who 
regularly contact the Student Union in­
quiring about tutors.

1
ATTENTION: STUDENTS IN RESIDENCE

1 In the last few months, it has become quite evi­
dent that the UNB Residence System has not, been 
responding to student concerns.

As Vice President (Administration) of the UNB 
Student Union, I am prepared to investigate any 
complaints concerning the residence system and its 
facilities. No student in residence should be 
mistreated by the system. If you feel you are not get­
ting proper responses from the residence offices, send 
me a letter, or even better, contact me at my office 
in the SUB, two doors from the CSL Exchange.

Larry R. Long 
Vice President (Administration) 

UNB Student Union

over

> ex-
To have your name on the list of 

tutors, you must submit the names of 
two references, (former teachers, in­
structors, or professors who are 
familiar with your work).

Applications or resumes may be 
sent to:

or
a record of involvement in campus 
groups and clubs.

A short C.V. should be left at the 
SRC office by interested persons by 
January 22, 1985.Michael Bennett 

Vice President (Academic) 
UNB Student Union

Doug Burgess 
VP Finance


